
 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

February 1, 1996 

 

 

BY FACSIMILE 

 

To:  Stewart Aly, Office of the Deputy General Counsel (LC), DOD 

 

From:  Tim Wray, ARRB 

 

Subject: Document Review 

 

Thanks for your input on the initial set of HSCA documents.  The eight documents you cleared for 

release will shortly be forwarded to NARA for inclusion in the JFK Collection.  Consideration of the 

other three has been postponed until the Review Board’s meeting on February 29 - March 1, 1996. 

 

As a separate matter, I think we’re starting to pick up some momentum within DOD as a result of the 

meeting you hosted on October 25.  Both Ed McBride (Joint Staff records) and David Bosworth 

(OSD records) have informed me that they’ve discovered relevant documents and, depending on their 

disposition recommendations, will be forwarding them either to the Review Board or directly to 

NARA in the future.  I’ll keep you abreast of any developments. 

 

Thanks again for your help.   


